
From: Jackie Kimberlin <jackiekimberlin2011@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 1:07 PM 

To: Wagner, Daniel M. - City Council Office; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR; 

PDR Land Use Admin; Addison, Andreas D. - City Council; Brown, 

Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: Letter of Opposition to SUP 3415A Floyd Avenue from Joseph 

Michael 

Attachments: Joseph Michael Opposition Letter .pdf 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

To whom it may concern: 

 

Attached please find a letter of opposition for the referenced Special Use Permit for 3415 A 

Floyd Avenue, Richmond, VA  

 

Mr. Michael, the owner of a multi unit property located at 19 and 21 N. Nansemond St., and 

directly impacted by the SUP request, has asked me to submit the letter electronically on his 

behalf.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jackie Kimberlin  

 

 











